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Considering the amount of air pollution that would be created by the mine, I believe ADEQ should
require a Class I permit for Hudbay, with stricter regulations that would help protect people and the
environment from air pollution. The Santa Ritas, as well as the people living in the surrounding
area, deserve to be protected as much as possible.


